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To: "Bates, Dena (HNI Corp)" <BatesD@hnicorp.com>

Good morning,

NASPO Contracting Officers

It is my understanding that some of you may have received an email from The HON Company or from Allsteel LLC
about the tariff going into place on March 10th.  This communication was NOT for our public sector contracts.   Each
public sector contract must be evaluated individually and the NASPO contract will not have tariff added to it at this
time.

We will be having a price increase that has been approved by the lead state (Utah) and will be effective April 1, 2025. 
This is not involved with tariff and is the price list dated February 1, 2025.

Please accept this email as the notification of the price increase for both HON & Allsteel.  The communication on the
tariff charges does not apply to NASPO.

Thank you,

Dena Bates

HNI Public Sector Contract Analyst

Ph: 563-299-2949

Email: batesd@hnicorp.com
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